
 

 
 
 
 

WASPI drop-in session for MPs 
 

 
In March 2024, the Parliamentary Ombudsman asked MPs to intervene 

to ensure the prompt delivery of an apology and compensation to  
1950s-born women affected by the Government's failure to properly 

communicate increases to women's State Pension age. 
 

WASPI has been overwhelmed with strong cross-party support for fair 
and fast compensation across Parliament and with seven-in-ten Brits 

backing the campaign, we are working constructively to identify a 
financial redress solution that works for  

WASPI women and the taxpayer. 
 

With thousands of affected women in your constituency, I very much 
hope you can join us to speak with campaigners and APPG members, 

where there will also be an opportunity for photographs. 
 

 WASPI drop-in session for MPs 
Room S, 1st Floor, Portcullis House 

13:00-15:00, Wednesday 11 September 2024 
Sponsored by Mike Amesbury MP and Andrew Cooper MP 

 
We would be very grateful if you would confirm your attendance via 

campaign@waspi.co.uk. 
 


